
Submitter: Timothy Scott  Coe 

On Behalf Of: SB 769 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

I am in support SB769.  Predators are taking away the freedoms and traditions of our 

people.  I understand and support Mt. Lions on the landscape, but just as the deer 

and elk, they must be appropriately managed.  I have seen mule deer populations 

decrease substantially.  In my lifetime, there is a chance mule deer populations will 

be eliminated from the landscape because of predators such as Mt. Lions.  How will I 

be able to explain that to my grandchildren that, we as Oregonians allowed that to 

happen under our control.  

 

Please consider this bill, as predators have greatly affected my traditions and lifestyle 

that my family has relied on for generations for food.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Timothy Scott Coe 


